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Hockey 

St. Mary's Hockey        

A-Team had their first 

tournament on Thursday 

as part of the Penwith 

Primary League. We are 

proud of the boys and 

girls who represented 

our school: for their 

teamwork and the skills 

demonstrate. 

 

St. Hilary 2 - 0 St. Mary's 

Trythall  0 - 2 St. Mary's 

Pensans 1 - 0 St. Mary's 

 

The B Team will play on 

19th November. 

Disco 

A massive thank you to all of the volunteers and staff who organised and attended the 

first school disco of the year!  

Both pupils and adults have reported that they had a wonderful time!  

The money from the disco  and cash donations raised £338.87. This will be 

donated to Glen’s family. Thank you for your kindness.  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Last week, Glen’s death came as a huge shock to our whole 

community.  

Glen was a well loved and popular member of our school and 

he is deeply missed by us all. The children tell me that Glen 

was full of fun, was kind, polite and in his spare time he 

loved to fish. 

The support and love that has been shown for Glen, and his 

family has been immense and I know that this has come as a 

huge comfort. 

The staff and pupils at St Mary’s have been incredible and 

the love and care that they have shown one another has 

made me feel very proud to be part of this school           

community. 

Glen’s funeral is due to take place next week and I am sure 

that all of our prayers, thoughts and happy 

memories will be with Glen’s family. 

I would like to wish you a peaceful break. 



Attendance: aiming for a minimum of 95% 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

97% 93.4% 93.5% 92.9% 85.4% 96.7% 96.9% 

       

Stars of the week! 

Reception: Annabelle 

Year 1: Thomas 

Year 2: Finley 

Year 3: Iona 

Year 4: Roisin 

Year 5: Keira 

Year 6: Kyal 

One World Week! 

Along with our harvest celebrations, children 

at St Mary’s have been very busy exploring 

harvest and the lives of children from around 

the world. 

Last week, during our celebration assembly 

each class shared what they had learnt with 

the rest of the school. 

We heard stories and songs from around the 

world. We found out about fruits and         

vegetables harvested in different countries. 

Children enjoyed learning about other        

cultures. 

All of the children and staff found the       

experience exciting and we look forward to 

sharing some of the photographs with you. 

Harvest 

Well done to all of the children 

who took part in the infant harvest 

festival and the harvest mass last 

week. 

The children did a wonderful job 

and we were all very proud of their 

achievements. It was also lovely to 

see so many parents and members 

of the community! 

Thank you very much for your   

generosity—the children brought 

in some wonderful 

harvest gifts that 

were distributed by 

our year 6 pupils. 

Please remember that we return to school on: 

Monday 2nd November 2015! 

Happy holidays! 
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